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Demi T & Grace B 

 
 

Welcome back…………. 

Stars of the week 

Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  

Penny M  Amari D  Riley L  Cashara M  

Winter E  Demi T  Rubie P  Jake J  

Kai S  Robbie E  Raya H  Henry P  

Bank Holi-

day  

3rd May 

Half Term 

31st May  to 

4th June 

PD Day 

21st July 

Break up 

Summer 

Hols 22nd 

July 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

MFL Day 

24th May 

NSPCC 

Following the brave testimonies shared on the ‘everyone’s invited’ website and the recent news of 

an inquiry being launched into sexual abuse in schools, we would like to share the details of an 

NSPCC helpline that has been set up to allow children, adults, parents and professionals to seek ex-

pert sensitive advice on the subject from the NSPCC and to report abuse that is historical or is cur-

rently happening in educational settings.   

The number is 0800 136 663 and can be contacted Monday – Friday between 8am and 10pm, or 

9am to 6pm at weekends.  

If you have been or are currently affected by this issue then please don’t hesitate to contact them.  

Any form of abuse is not ok. At WWJS we have a dedicated safeguarding team who will work to 

support you in any way you can. You can contact any of our safeguarding team: Mrs Cartwright, Mr 

Spragg, Mrs Williams or Miss Ashley through the school office. 

Welcome back. I think everyone had a well deserved break and have come back into school revitalised and 
ready to learn. The lovely sunshine and warmer days have meant we will be able to start using the school field 
next week and the children who have sandwiches will be able to eat their dinners outside in the sunshine 
(weather permitting). Homework starts this week for all of our pupils and every child should have come home 
with a CGP book matched to their individual needs. We hope that you will enjoy sharing your children’s learning 
and supporting them with their work at home. The loosening of restrictions has meant that we can now wel-
come visitors into our school and we have many booked into our diary to come and see the hard work that your 
children are doing. We were also able to welcome music heroes into the school this week to deliver their taster 
music lessons. Lots of children enjoyed having their first lesson of piano and guitar. We hope that they will 
choose to continue these in the future. I’m looking forward to a lovely summer term especially as our corner-
stones focus is art and already, I have seen many fantastic creations and pieces of work going on around the 
school. Well done everyone and keep up the hard work.  

Miss Cartwright 



The Daily Mile are hosting their first national event day in schools and across social me-
dia, to get 1 million children moving across the country. We are taking part at WWJS by 
running a mile during the day on Friday 30th April! On this day, children can come into 
school in their PE kit and will receive a certificate for  competing their mile. We will also be running a competition to design a 
sign for the back of their t-shirt like the one shown below. If children would like to enter, they need to create this at home and 
entries need to be sent to Mrs Slow (with name and class written on the back) by Friday 30th April and a winner will be award-
ed a special prize! We hope the children will enjoy their run and are very proud of them for taking part! 

ENGLAND DOES THE DAILY MILE! 

Luke Temple 

We are very excited about an upcoming virtual author event that will be happening this half term.  On 13th May,     children will 
be involved in some fantastic writing workshops that are going to be lead by Luke Temple, a brilliant  children’s author. We 
know that this is going to be an inspiring workshop and we will make sure that we share their     creative writing with you.  

Luke’s books include the ‘Felix Dashwood’ series and the ‘Ghost Island’ series.  

We will be reading an extract from ‘Mutating Mansion’ before his digital visit but just like a normal author visit, you have the 
opportunity to buy signed books if you would like to.  

 

If you would like to order a book, please bring the details of your order into school with the exact cash or a cheque payable to 
‘Luke Temple’.   

Art Plea! 

Very soon 4B will be completing a very exciting art project and we are in need of your plastic recycling. If 

you have anything like plastic bottles, plastic wrap, or plastic containers, we would be very appreciative of 

them. We are looking for any plastic items which are essentially one use only things. Please make sure 

they have been washed clean and send into school with your child. 

Thank you! 


